
 

The Mass. Department of Transportation 
and the 

Mass. Department of Conservation and Recreation 
  

 
Invite you to a 

 

PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING  
 

regarding the  
 

Day Boulevard Targeted Safety Improvement Project 
 

(State Police Driveway to Farragut Road) 
 
 

Wednesday, July 18, 2018 - 6:30 PM – 8:30 PM 
Curley Community Center 

1663 Columbia Rd, South Boston, MA 
  
A public information meeting will be held regarding proposed targeted 
safety improvements along William J. Day Boulevard from the State Police 
Driveway to Farragut Road. A Road Safety Audit (RSA) of the corridor was 
conducted in February 2018; these safety improvements will focus on 
implementing the recommendations identified in the RSA for the corridor.  

The Curley Center is accessible. To request language or access 
accommodations, please contact MassDOT’s director of Civil Rights at 
857-368-8580, TTD/TTY 857-368-0603, Fax 857-368-0602 or by email at 
MassDOT.CivilRights@dot.state.ma.us. 

  Please share this notice with others who may be interested in the 
project. 


